
Office: (602) 938-5411 
5801 West Greenbriar Drive, Glendale, AZ 85308

Core Knowledge is #1! 
We get it done with fun!

Hands-on, right on!
Integrated Science, Social Studies, 

Math, and Language Arts. 

Important Dates

September 12th - Specials

September 20th - Specials

September 23rd - No School

September 25th-26th
Parent/Teacher Conferences

October 3rd - Specials

October 11th
Individual Pictures

October 11th - Magic School Bus

6th Grade Academy News
Week of September 9, 2024

Spelling Words
*Spelling Tests will be on Fridays unless 

changed by the teacher - changes will be 
noted in their planners

belief
ceiling
diesel
eighty
foreign
freight
grieve
neither
niece
reign
reins

relieve
retrieve
review
seize
shield
siege
sleigh
wield
yield

Core Virtues & Sayings

Respect, Responsibility & 
Friendship

All for one and one for all

All’s well that ends well



Mrs. Torres
ktorres@challengecharterschool.net

Mrs. Long
klong@challengecharterschool.net

Language Arts

We will continue our first Novel Study: 
On My Honor: by Marion Dane Bauer

Writing/Grammar 
Unit 1          

- Locating Subjects in 
Sentences

- Quotations
- Time Order in Narratives
- Unit 1 Sentences: Unit 

Test-Rescheduled for 
Tuesday, September 10th

Math
Fractions 
Dividing

Unit Fraction Test
(Add/Subtract/Multiply/Dividing)
Friday, September 13th

Math Vocabulary
Quiz: Thursday, September 19th

Absolute Value, Base of an Exponent, Exponents, 
Greater Than, Greater than or equal to, Integer, Less 

Than, Less than or equal to, Negative Number, 
Not equal to, Positive Number

Social Studies
Students should be studying 
their vocabulary words daily.

World Deserts
- Deserts of North
- America
- Deserts of S. America
- Deserts Unit Test: Thurs., Sept. 

12th

Science

Astronomy
          

Constellations
Distance in Space

  

UNIFORM REMINDERS
Our kids are growing leaps and bounds 
in 6th grade. Please keep in mind that 

length needs to be taken into 
consideration with uniforms. Shorts and 

shirts cannot be longer than the knee 
and must not be higher than 3 inches 
above the knee. Students must wear 

socks or tights with their uniform. Socks 
should be tall enough to be seen over 

the top of the shoes. Socks/tights must 
be white or match the color of the shirt.  
Socks should be plain, with no designs 

or logos.

September Birthdays
     

Hannah
Landon
Matthew

Please keep in mind birthday celebrations for 
July-December will be held before winter break. 

Please remember  in 6th 
grade students have 

homework on a nightly basis. 
It is important that they are 
keeping up with their daily 
assignments and studying 

for upcoming tests and 
quizzes. Pop quizzes can be 

given at any time. 

★ Empty Paper Towel Rolls (no toilet paper rolls, please)

★ Cardboard box flaps 
★ Bubble Wrap 
★ Newspaper
★ Student Friendly Magazines
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